
 NAMDEB DONATES MATRASSES TO //KHARAS COMMUNITY HOSTELS  

22 August 2022 

Namdeb continues to demonstrate the positive impact of natural 

diamonds within communities in which we operate, and in particular 

the sector of education. This morning, Monday 22 August 2022, 

Namdeb held a symbolic handover of beds and matrasses to 

the    //Kharas Regional Director of Education in Keetmanshoop, in 

response to a request to address the needs of Community hostels. 

The donation was handed over by Namdeb CEO, Riaan Burger and 

was received by the //Kharas Governor Hon. Aletha Frederick , who 

was accompanied by officials from the Regional Directorate of          

Education . 

In the picture are the //Kharas Governor, Hon. Aletha Frederick (3rd from left) and Namdeb CEO, Riaan Burger (2nd from left) , who officiated the handover. They 

are accompanied by the officials from the Regional Directorate of Education and Mrs Connie Willemse (OPS Proncipal) 


